
 

    
26 September 2025 - Autumn Term - Week 4 
 
Principal’s Blog 
Please read the latest blog from Mr Wilding here:"Founders' Day and dynamism 
of a Family School" 
 
Being outside is all part of learning in the Foundation Stage Curriculum and we 
view it as an extension of our classrooms. Aside from the continuous provision 
which is always available to the children, the staff are there to facilitate learning. 
  

 

https://jameswilding.blog/2025/09/26/founders-day-and-the-dynamism-of-a-family-school/
https://jameswilding.blog/2025/09/26/founders-day-and-the-dynamism-of-a-family-school/


 
 
Forest School 
 
The usual walk to The Thicket this week where the children could climb, crawl 
and scramble. They then loved collecting conkers to make bracelets. 



 
 
Dance 
 



    
                                          
Bumble Bees 
 
Communication, language and literacy takes on lots of different forms 
throughout the nursery setting. Whether it is sharing a book as a group or 
individually, reenacting a well known story or using tools and objects to develop 
their hands in readiness for reading.  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Cookery 
 
We used our new knives this week to practise cutting skills. The skill takes good 
hand-eye coordination and strong muscles in the hands and fingers. The children 
really persevered though and got the results they wanted. However, the highlight 
as always, is eating what they have produced. 



 

 
 
Reminders 
 

🚸Road Safety Reminder – College Avenue Site 
We’d like to remind all parents and carers to please take extra care when 
dropping off and collecting children at the College Avenue site. 

We have noticed several potentially dangerous situations recently, including: 

●​ Vehicles using the entrance as an exit 
●​ Children running across the car park or out through the gate toward the 

road 
●​ Children running ahead of adults while using the one-way system 

between the front car park and the coach bays 



For everyone’s safety, especially our children’s, please ensure you: 

●​ Use the designated entry and exit points correctly 
●​ Keep your child close to you at all times 
●​ Avoid letting children run ahead in busy traffic areas 
●​ Always bolt the nursery gate when entering and leaving 

Thank you for your continued cooperation in keeping our site safe for everyone. 
      
Harvest 
 
We will be celebrating Harvest with the children on Thursday 2 October. Please 
can you bring 1 item of non perishable food which we will donate to a local charity. 
 
Dates to remember 

 
-​ Tuesday 7 October - Individual photos. If your child does not attend on 

this day you can bring them in for the photo. 
-​ 20 - 31 October - October Half Term (3 & 4 year olds)  
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